
July 5th, 2013 

D Company, 39th Engineers - Vietnam 1967-1968 

 

Hello Fellow Vets, 

                                                                                 
My name is Gregg Heacock and I am in the process of putting an 
account of my tour in book form with the expertise of my wife.  I went 
over on USNS Barrett from Ft. Bliss, landing in Vung Ro, then Tuy Hoa, 
then Duc Pho, then LZ Baldy. 

I've only been active in our association for a couple years; being 
unaware any such thing existed.  

I'm writing to find help for my weak memory.  I've been successful in 
getting in touch with several of our members but need more.  I 
attended the 2011 reunion at Ft. Leonard Wood but only a couple "D" 
guys were there. 

Need help with simple things like putting names with faces.  I supplied 
a bunch of slides to Richard Mayes and he has installed them on our 
website.  Any response as to any of yall’s memories is to be 
appreciated. 

 

Gregg Heacock 
gheacock@southshore.com 
870-321-2551 
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